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Fees and Charges due from 06 May 2025 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
  

This report details the proposed fees and charges to be made by West Midlands Police for 
services provided from 06 May 2025 to 31 December 2025.   
 

The proposed rates have been calculated using the latest guidance issued in November 

2024 by the NPCC in their documents: 

 

- National Policing Guidelines on Charging for Policing Services – General  

- National Policing Guidelines on Charging for Special Policing Services  

 

The revision from 6 May has been completed based on a review to ensure that full cost 
recovery was taking place for road traffic collision reports. 

 

 

DECISION 

The decision is to approve the Fees and Charges for calendar year 2025, as set out in the 
attached Fees and Charges rates booklet. This revised decision notice, [010-2025] which 

set the charges for 1 January 2025 to 31 December 2025. 

 

 
 

WEST MIDLANDS POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER 
 
I confirm that I do not have any disclosable pecuniary interests in this decision and take the 

decision in compliance with the Code of Conduct for the Police and Crime Commissioner of 
the West Midlands. Any interests are indicated below. 
 

Signature………… ……………………. 
 
Date……………… 02/06/2025 ……………….. 

 
 


